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REP. RIGGS’ REACTS TO HOUSE FINANCIAL SERVICES PASSAGE OF H.R. 2901
Requires private Flood insurance to be treated the same as federal Flood insurance
Manasquan, NJ: Rep. Steven Riggs, NCOIL Vice President applauded the passage of H.R. 2901 by the House Financial Services Committee, and issued the following statement:

“We support the ability of private insurers to issue flood insurance policies that mortgage issuers recognize as the same as policies issued by the National Flood Insurance Program” said Riggs (D-KY). “This modernization is a positive first step to realizing that goal. At least half of this entire market could be underwritten by the private side that will offer more options at lower cost.”    
Currently, NFIP is the exclusive provider of flood insurance. Private carriers can issue coverage on behalf of the NFIP through its “Write Your Own” program, which allows participating companies to write and service the NFIP’s standard insurance policy in their own names. This is far different from private carriers underwriting and pricing the risk themselves. H.R. 2901, the Flood Insurance Market Parity and Modernization Act requires private Flood insurance to be treated the same as federal Flood insurance by homeowners’ mortgage issuers that require flood insurance as a condition for the mortgage. The legislation is sponsored by Reps. Dennis Ross (R-Fla) and Patrick Murphy (D-Fla).
“Homeowners that are required to buy Flood insurance deserve a variety of options that are treated equally” stated Riggs.  “It is my hope that this will spur competition in the marketplace and drive costs down.”
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Founded in 1969, NCOIL helps legislators make informed decisions on insurance issues that affect their constituents and to ensure the primacy of state-based regulation of insurance and opposition to federal encroachment of state authority to oversee the business of insurance, as authorized under the McCarran-Ferguson Act of 1945.  Toward that end, NCOIL works to: assert the prerogative of legislators in making state policy when it comes to insurance, educate state legislators on current and perennial insurance issues; helps state legislators from different state interface with each other and improve the quality of insurance regulation.
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